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September 2019 
 
9/13  Met with Dr. Collins, Supt. for Parishville-Hopkinton CSD and Artie Frego on school food management  

planning 
 
9/16 & 9/17 District Superintendents’ meetings in Albany, NY 
 
9/18  Chief School Officers’ meeting 
  Special Board of Education meeting 
 
9/19  Review of application packets with the Franklin-Essex-Hamilton BOCES Board of Education 
 
9/20  Videoconference for JMT meeting 
 
9/24  Meeting with Lori Remington and Darin Saiff on server security 
 
9/25  Safety meeting at Seaway Technical Center 
 
9/26  Met with two employees from Clifton-Fine Central School District 
 
 
 
 
October 2019 
 
10/1  Met with Darin Saiff, Jane Akins, and Nicole Ashley on Cosers 
 
10/2  Full BOCES administrative meeting and a presentation with the Ferrara Fiorenza Firm 
  Franklin-Essex-Hamilton BOCES District Superintendent interviews with the Board of Education 
 
10/3  Standards Partnership Sub-Committee meeting 
 
10/7  Pre-BOE meeting  
 
10/8  Cabinet meeting 
  Lunch and conversation with Bill Fox, President of SLU and other colleagues 
  Meeting at Massena Library 
 
10/9  Chief School Officers’ meeting 
  Joint Study Council meeting 
 
 
 
Weekly meetings, when available, on the implementation with Blue Cross Blue Shield with Jayne Carbone, Nicole Ashley, 
and Marty Cahill. 


